
Clean up, Spruce up 

South Sioux City Fall Cleanup 

  

It’s City Fall Cleanup time!  South Sioux City Fall Cleanup week is 

 October 7th-11th 2024! 
  

Tree debris pickup will be Oct. 14th-18th 2024! 

Please wait to set out tree debris until this week.  

  

Pick up for each week will be ON your normal trash pick-up day. Please set out items at the end 

of your driveway or in the parking area only the night before your normal trash pickup day.  The 

parking area is the grassy area between the curb and the sidewalk. Residents are asked to please 

park in their driveway on pickup day and don’t park in front of the debris. This will aid in the 

safety and efficiency for the cleanup crews. 

  

NO glass, paint, liquids, tires or trash amount over 1 pick-up load will be allowed. Notice will 

be given to customers for the items listed or with more than a pickup truck load.  It will then be 

the resident’s responsibility to remove remaining garbage or tree debris. Garbage clean up is 

only in the fall.  
  

 Tree debris included for pick up must be less than 4’ long, not over 4” in diameter and can 

only be tied together with string or twine.  NO rope or wire!  No more than 1 pick-up load 

allowed. Residents will be given notice if over 1 pick-up load etc. it will be their responsibility to 

remove remaining debris. Tree pick up is only in the fall.  

 Crews only make one pass for the clean-up each week, if items are set out after that pass it is the 

resident’s responsibility to remove. 

If you have questions please call Gill Hauling Inc. 402-404-3035 

We ask for resident patience during the week of Fall Cleanup.  This is a great program for the 

city, but safety to the workers is number one!    
  

 


